

TEEM Summer 2021

Dear TEEM Students

Greetings to you from the Pacific Lutheran Theological Seminary of California Lutheran University, Berkeley, CA! The following is information about PLTS/IK Synod TEEM Summer 2021 Classes and Workshop and CPE workshop. Please read carefully and let me know if you have any questions.

DATES June 14th – June 19th, 2021. Please make your travel arrangements to arrive in Indianapolis by Sunday, June 13th and depart on Saturday, June 19th 2021.

CLASSES AND WORKSHOP The following classes and workshop will be offered at offered at Pilgrim Lutheran Church at 3650 W 106th Street, Carmel, IN 46032:

(June 14 th -18 th)	(June 19 th)
Lutheran Confession Dr. Brent Hege	CPE (Clinical Pastoral Education) Rev. Kate Huddelson
Workshop: Race and Justice ELCA	
Church History Dr. Derek Nelson	

SYLLABI You will be receiving the syllabi soon. Please review and prepare for your classes in conversation and with the guidance of your Academic Mentor and send all pre-class work to your respective faculty on time. **Note that your classes begin from the day you receive the syllabi.** A zoom conference call will be arranged with your professors to go over the syllabi and questions if any.



ACCOMMODATION We are thankful that IK Synod negotiated a discounted price for us at the **Pear Tree Inn** (formerly known as Drury Inn), 9320 N Michigan Road, Indianapolis, IN 46268. Please call them to make your reservations, 317-876-9777. Inform Pear Tree Inn staff that you are a guest of IK Synod and will be paying for your own room at check out, but the rate should be the IK Synod group rate. If you share the room it might be more economical. The Pear Tree Inn is about a 10-15 min. drive from the synod office, depending on traffic. You may carpool if you have a car. I am glad to pick you up from the hotel. If you have any questions concerning accommodations and reservations, please contact IK Synod Deacon Cory Driver at cdriver@iksynod.org.

Please contact TEEM office at <u>teem@plts.edu</u> if you have questions. You may also contact me at <u>mpenumaka@plts.edu</u> or on my mobile if it is urgent at 510-685-2089.

May you find the peace that surpasses all understanding and the life that is fulfilling by sharing the power of Cross during these challenging days and the Lenten season.

Moses Penumaka

Rev. Dr. Moses Paul Peter Penumaka

Director of Theological Education for Emerging Ministries TEEM

Berkeley, CA 94704

(Mailing: PO BOX 525, Berkeley, CA 94701)